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Project Funding Overview Description 

Remsen Street Phase III will result in the completion of 
the Remsen Street streetscape projects that began with 
Remsen Street phases I and II. Remsen Street Phase 
III will encompass Remsen Street from Howard Street 
to Columbia Street.  Likewise to Phases I and II, Phase 
III will provide greater pedestrian accessibility and   
aesthetic enhancement to our business district through 
the addition of ADA-compliant curb ramps, street trees, 
and sidewalk and crosswalk improvements.  

Task Status 

1. Topographical Survey Completed 

2. Environmental Quality Review Completed 

3. Schematic Design Completed 

4. Pavement Core Sampling Completed 

Project Progress 

City of Cohoes  $30,000 

NYS Community                  

Development Block Grant 

$300,000 

National Grid’s Urban     

Center/Commercial District   

Revitalization Program 

$100,000 

Total Project Costs $430,000 

Task (cont.) Status 

5. Design Development Completed 

6. Construction Documents Completed 

7. Project Bidding March-April 2022 

8. Construction Period Anticipated Spring/

Summer 2022 


